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Dear Commissioners, a sub-committee of this organization has been 
studying energy production by nuclear power for 40 years. 1) we 
recommend that Diablo Canyon and San Onofre be shut down 
immediately and at the same time vigorous moves be made toward a) 
conservation of energy, and b) phasing in of alternative sources such as 
wind and sun; 2) we recommend that spent fuel storage be changed 
from pools of water to dry casks; 3) we recommend that serious 
prosecution follow discovery of safety violations; 4) we recommend that 
planning for evacuation in case of an accident be reviewed for feasibility 
given limited road access and in the light of multiple disasters. Sincerely 
yours, Reverend Albert G. Cohen. 
  
  
Albert G Cohen 
Southern California 
Ecumenical Council 
195 S Hill Avenue 
Pasadena, CA 91106 
626-578-6371 
scec1@scec1.org 
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